

Our Ref: LDS/VES

September 2022

Knowledge is Strength

Year 11 Parents/Carers

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Post 16 Evening - Tuesday 4 October 2022, 6pm-8pm

As part of our programme of careers advice and guidance we are holding our Year 11 Post 16 Evening on Tuesday 4th October between 6pm and 8pm. The evening is compulsory for all Year 11 pupils and is an invaluable opportunity for you as parents to discuss with various providers the options available to your child Post 16+.

The evening will begin with a presentation in the Theatre to outline all the Post 16 pathways available to your child. You and your child will then have the opportunity to talk to a variety of Post 16 providers about the wide range of choices available from local colleges, sixth forms, apprenticeship and training providers, universities and employers.

So that we can ensure that our Post 16 providers have enough literature and information available on the evening, we would be grateful if you would complete the following reply slip to confirm that your child is attending and if you are able to accompany them.

If you have any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact me or Mrs Evans.

Yours sincerely

L. Dawes	V· Evans
Mrs L. Dawes Careers Leader ×	Mrs V Evans Careers/WEX Administrator
Reply Slip - Post 16 Evening – Tuesday 4	
Pupil Name:	Form:
☐ My child will be attending the Post 16 Evening.	
☐ I/we will be able to attend ☐ I/we will be unable (please tick relevant box to confirm if you will be accompanying)	
Signed:	
Dated:	

Please return this reply slip to Mrs Evans in the Careers Office (D2) by no later than Monday 19 September 2022.





